## eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of February 18, 2014

Item Name	E-mail	Street	Neighborhood	City	St	Zip	Comment	Received
14. (14-0149) Recommendation to receive a report on the results of the Request for Proposals (RFP) and Proposition "L" analysis related to contracting for street sweeping services; direct City Manager to proceed with a meetand-confer process with the impacted recognized employee organization (IAM); and direct City Manager to return to the City Council within 30 days for further direction. (Citywide)	rmh@holmantech nology.com				California		Analysis from Management Partners concludes performance "will not be detrimental or adverse to the best interests of the citizens of the City", yet there is no requirement whatsoever to reduce fuel consumption (or decrease climate change impacts) over the life of the contract with the city. Without this contract, Long Beach could do great things to improve in this area. With it, this absolutely IS detrimental to the best interests of Long Beach. R. M. Holman rmh@holmantechnology.com	2/18/14
15. (14-0138) Recommendation to John authorize City Manager to proceed Siqueiros with the design and bidding phase for the proposed Pedestrian Path Project Proposal, and consider Categorical Exemption 12-044. (Districts 2,3)	j@gmail.com			Long Beach	California	90814	I have been a Long Beach resident since 1999 and have run the Long Beach Marathons since 2006. I support this recommendation so runners, bicyclists, and other users of the beach path may enjoy much more safely than now.	2/16/14
15. (14-0138) Recommendation to Maureen authorize City Manager to proceed Neeley with the design and bidding phase for the proposed Pedestrian Path Project Proposal, and consider Categorical Exemption 12-044. (Districts 2,3)	neeleym@att.net		Belmont Heights	Long Beach	California	90803	I do hope that the council will consider adopting some or all of the recommendations from 2008 Beach Master Plan. The "Coastal Allusions" plan incorporates many details that would enhance our beach overall. As Marco Schindelmann, President of LB Arts noted, "Our beach is a city resource whose value should not be diminished by expediency when such can be increased by choices that bring added value. The more attractive our beach is, the more it will attract attention, people, and money." [RLNews]	2/18/14